
EPSRC Additional Funding for Mathematical Sciences: Final call for PDRA proposals 
 
The University has been allocated three one-year PDRAs with the funding coming from the 
EPSRC Additional Funding for Mathematical Sciences scheme; for background please see:  
https://epsrc.ukri.org/research/ourportfolio/themes/mathematics/additional-funding-
programme-for-mathematical-sciences/ .  
 
The funding is limited to those registered for a PhD at Strathclyde. The call is open to those 
working in any Mathematics- or Statistics-related field (and not necessarily in the 
Department of Mathematics & Statistics). The PhD project does not need to be funded by 
EPSRC or more generally by the UKRI.  
 
Individuals may only start in a research associate position once they have completed their 
doctorate (submitted their thesis and ideally completed their viva). Please note that the 
post must have started by 01 October 2022. The grant duration will be extended pro-rata if 
required. This funding is not to be used to support any doctoral work. 
 
Last year we filled two posts and now we are opening the call for applications for the final 
third one. The candidates should work with their academic partners in the Department 
(not necessarily their PhD supervisors) to prepare a one page A4 of a research 
proposal outlining (i) what they will do in this year, (ii) how the proposal fits the call, and 
(iii) what the end-strategy is for future funding applications. The application should 
clearly identify the agreement of the academic partner to supervise the project and the 
starting date of the project. Please also attach the current CV of the candidates. 
 
The deadline of applications is noon on Friday 22nd April 2022 and they should be 
submitted by e-mail to Prof. Adam Kleczkowski, a.kleczkowski@strath.ac.uk to 
whom any informal inquiries should also be made. The selection process will be light-
touch and any decisions will be made as soon as possible after the deadline.  
 


